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Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012 

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization 

changed its name): 2012 - present 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 

the content offline, we ask that you credit the source as follows: “Courtesy of Fort Ross 

Conservancy, www.fortross.org.”  
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«^-^- FORT ROSS •
.: INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER "

FEBRUARY - MARCH, 1992::

This issue of the Newsletter is dedicated to KAYE TOMLIN who passed
away from us unexpectedly on Thursday, February 6, 1992. It is a
celebration of his many contributions to Fort Ross State Historic
Park.

There will be a MEMORIAL for Kaye on Sunday, April 5, 1992 at 2:00
P.M. at the San Mateo Unitarian Church. The church is located at
300 Santa Inez in San Mateo. All of Kaye ' s friends are welcome.

For those who would like to make a contribution, the family prefers
that donations be made to the FUND FOR RESTORATION AND
INTERPRETATION OF THE CALL RANCH HOUSE, Fort Ross Interpretive
Association, 19005 Coast Highway 1, Jenner, CA 95450.

££££ INCREDIBLY WILLING TO SHARE HIS ABUNDANT ENERGY £££

The death of Kaye Tomlin deprives the Fort Ross Interpretive
Association of the services of one of its most important and
effective members as well as reducing still farther the number of
living direct descendants of G.W.Call. In addition to the personal
sorrow felt by those of us who knew and worked with Kaye, his
passing leaves a vacuum for the FRIA which will be difficult to
fill.

For those of you who did not have the good fortune to know
Kaye, he was an enormously likeable, towering figure of a man who
never took himself too seriously, was almost always cheerful, and
was never too busy to chat refreshingly with an acquaintance or
with those he had just met. He was incredibly willing to share his
abundant energy and his sizeable fund of knowledge about the Call
family, about Fort Ross itself, and about the territory which he
had known and loved since boyhood.

He will be genuinely missed by the writer and, I believe, by
everyone who knew him. Mose Hallett
























